
Katz, Ste~)hanie [BPU]

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Clifton, Robert <Robert_Clifton@comcast.com>
Monday, October 23, 2023 3:09 PM
Katz, Stephanie [BPU]
sbarrett@sh-law.com; dlinken@sh-law.com; Wolf, Nancy [BPU]; Kosta, Stephanie;
clerk@lebanoneboro.com
[EXTERNAL] RE: Lebanon Borough, Hunterdon County, Comcast of Central New Jersey II,
LLC - Docket No. CE22060381

Dear Ms. Katz,

The information that I received from the town is that the school oversees the operation of the channels.

Rob

From: Katz, Stephanie [BPU] <Stephanie.Katz@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 11:29 AM
To: Clifton, Robert <Robert_Clifton@comcast.com>
Co: sbarrett@sh-law.com; dlinken@sh-law.com; clerk@lebanonboro.com; Wolf, Nancy [BPU]
<Nancy.Wolf@bpu.nj.gov>; Kosta, Stephanie <Stephanie_Kosta@comcast.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Lebanon Borough, Hunterdon County, Comcast of Central New Jersey II, LLC - Docket No.
CE22060381

Sent on Behalf of Nancy Wolf, Office of Cable Television and Telecommunications, Administrative Analyst 4:

Good Morning Robert:

It was good talking to you last week. I left you a message today with regard to Lebanon Borough. As discussed, please
also confirm that both the shared educational and shared governmental access channels are currently administered by
the Hunterdon Central High School. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Katz
Administrative Analyst 1
Office of Cable TV & Telecommunications
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, Ist Floor
PO Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350
(609) 341_-9428 Office
Stephanie.katz@bpu.ni.l~ov

From: Katz, Stephanie [BPU]
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 2:04 PM
To: Robert Clifton@comcast.com
Cc: sbarrett@sh-law.com; dlinken@sh-law.com; clerk@lebanonboro.com; Wolf, Nancy [BPU]



<Nancy.Wolf@bDu.ni.Rov>; Stephanie Kosta@comcast.com
Subject: FW: Lebanon Borough, Hunterdon County, Comcast of Central New Jersey II, LLC - Docket No. CE22060381

Sent on Behalf of Nancy Wolf, Office of Cable Television and Telecommunications, Administrative Analyst 4:

Good Afternoon Robert:

It was good talking to you today. As discussed, thank you for providing the attached revised application page, and for
confirming below that adopted ordinance at SECTION 15. GOVERNMENTAL ACCESS, Subsection a. has a typo. The Office
of Cable Television and Telecommunications will clarify in the order about the typo. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Katz
Administrative Analyst 1
Office of Cable TV & Telecommunications
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor
PO Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350
(609) 341-9428 Office
Stephanie.katz@b~u.ni.Rov

From: Clifton, Robert <Robert Clifton@comcast.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 1:27 PM
To: Katz, Stephanie [BPU] <Stephanie.Katz@bpu.nj.gov>
Cc: Wolf, Nancy [BPU] <Nancv.Wolf@bDu.ni.Rov>; clerk@lebanoneboro.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Lebanon

Hello,

Attached is the amended page for access channel issue in Lebanon. Also, the adopted MCO has a typo. It should read
one shared educational and one shared government access channel. The way it reads now implies that there is one
channel when in fact there are two.

Thankyou

Rob Clifton
Senior Director
Government & Regulatory Affairs
403 South Street
Eatontown, New Jersey 07724
732-281-3704


